Administration
· Starting Monday, September 20th, we are going to be following the COVID restriction exemption policy outlined by the Government of Alberta. By following this policy, we will continue to be able to host events, tournaments, and patrons in our clubhouse as we have always done.

To sit down at a table and be served in the clubhouse, your server will ask you to present one of three things: a proof of vaccination; documentation of a medical exemption; or proof of a privately paid negative PCR or rapid test within 72 hours of service.  Failure to present one these items will result in the person being asked to leave the facility.  We thank everyone for their understanding in this matter as we know this is a very divisive issue.

People who are not vaccinated are permitted to enter the clubhouse to use the washrooms and to get a drink or snack to go but will not be allowed to sit and dine in our restaurant.  They will also be able to enter the pro shop to check in.

Please note masking is required any time you enter the clubhouse or pro shop, as well as, any time you get up from your table and walk inside the clubhouse. 



